
 Free Event for Parents/Families                     

         Cyberbullying Presentation 

               Friday, April 19th 6:00pm 
 

Todd County Middle School is partnering with Millstone Labs to present 

information to our students on Thursday & Friday, April 18th & 19th. Every 

student in our building will meet with veteran Cyber Cops with decades 

of experience investigating online crimes against children.  Instructors are 

former members of state and federal cyber crimes task forces who bring 

real world experience dealing with real predators and real child victims. 
 

Over 4,000 students, parents and educators were trained in Cyber Safe 

Teen in 2018 and dozens of schools are already scheduled to be trained 

already in 2019. 
 

Please come join us in the TCMS library for a free presentation 

highlighting the information they’ll be covering with our students. More 

information can be found at their website: www.cybersafeteen.com 

 

 


